
There were 6 members present at the meeting at our flying field. 
 

Plans for the Fun Fly on September 22 were finalized.  It will start at 9am and 

you can stay as long as you like.  Naturally, all club members are invited and 

you are welcome to bring a guest.  Burgers, Hot Dogs and Sodas will be 

supplied by the club.  If you want to bring a side dish or some munchies, it 

would be greatly appreciated. 

If the weather doesn't cooperate, the rain date is September 23. 
 

Hope to see many of you at our event, a good time will be had by all. 
 


